
 
 

From: John Ward   
Sent: Thursday, 5 March 2015 10:16 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Ashfield Council's Special Rate Variation 
 
I, my wife, family and all neighbours ardently support Ashfield Council’s Special Rate Valuation 
because the Council has a very good reputation of providing for the cares and interests of its 
constituents and because the variation will provide many real and valued benefits to the residents 
here. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John O.Ward 
 




